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Faculty Meeting, 8:30 am, Gallery

History of Polyphonic Song: Collequim, Ensenble,
Wesley Morgan Director, Program 1: Medieval and
Renaissance, 12:00 noon'Gallery, King Library North

Forum on effective use of teaching resources
Effective discussion groups led by Professor
A.L. Fisch, Commmity Dentistry sponsored by
College of Education

February 15- T1lustrated talk by Robert Lihani on their exhibit
Coal Mining presently in the Gallery, 3:30 Gallery

Feb. 15-16- ACTS Education Committee tours of Interlibrary Loan
Dept. on 5th floor of King South, 2:00pm each day

February 23- Japanese Paper Making at the University of Kentucky
1-5pm King Library Press, King North.

Contributors: Emily Lihani, Paul Willis, Ron Green (Doodler) ,Rebekah Harleston,
(editor), Bill Cooper, Olivia Buckner, Toni Powell, and Joan Davis
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ABOUT THE LIBRARIES

The Agriculture Library has a 1977 Yearbook of International
Organizations they would like to give away. Any branch or
department interested should call Toni Powell.

ACTS Education Committee Continues its Tours

The ACTS Education Committee is sponsoring two tours of the
Interlibrary Loan Dept. on February 15th and 16th, 1979. Both
tours will be at 2:00. The Interlibrary Loan Dept. is located
on the 5th floor of King South. To sign up please call Nancy
Hammond at 233-5949 or Olivia Buckner at 257-3831.

Japanese Papermaking at the University of Kentucky

The Art of Japanese papermaking will be explored via demon-
stration, lecture, and workshop at the King Library Press,
M.I. 'King North on the University of Kentucky campus from
1-5 pm, ‘Friday, February 23.

Timothy Barrett who studied the art in Japan for two years
under a Fulbright will be conducting the events. Mr. Barrett
worked with Kathryn and Howard Clark at the Twinrocker
Hankmade Paper Mill, and assisted in making custom papers

for Jasper Johns, Robert Motherwell, and Claus Oldenburg.
Currently he is conducting research under a National Endowment
for the Arts grant and working on a book to be published by
Henry Morris of .the Bird & Bull Press.

The fee for the afternoon is $10.00 and reservations are
needed.’ ‘Call the University of Kentucky, 258-9000, David
Farrell ,; or Joan Davis ext. 32521.
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Ron Greene, student assistant in GPD, was the doodler for
last week's Green Bean.
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ALA PRIZE ARTICLE COMPETITION

Round V: November 15, 1978 to April 15, 1979. Rounds V
and VI will have three prizes. For complete information,
see Novmeber 1978 American Libraries.

AMERICAN HISTORY MONTH

Gov. Julian M. Carroll has designated February American
History Month and has urged all organizations and schools
to emphasize the study of American History throughout the
celebration period.

Carroll said in his proclamation that a review of our history
may provide inspiration for Xentuckians to emulate their
forebears, who believed their actions would create a better
world for themselves and those who would follow. Children
should be encouraged to study our history, Carroll said,

in order to become responsible citizens.

PERSONNEL

Secretary Grade 17 - Law
If interested, see Faith Harders.

PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Assistant Serials Librarian. University of Kansas, Lawrence.
Salary $11,500-$14,500. Application deadline April 20.







